
 
 

Dr. Tina Dobsevage is a private practitioner in New York City 

since 2002, and she also has affiliations at Northwell Health and 

Mount Sinai Hospital. 

Dr. Dobsevage graduated from SUNY Stony Brook medical 

School in 1978. At the time, the school did not yet have its 

own hospital. As a result, medical students had clinical rotations 

in a wide variety of New York State hospitals - from County 

Hospitals such as Nassau County Medical Center to City 

Hospitals to VA Hospitals to large and small voluntary hospitals. 

After graduation from medical school, she pursued an internship in 

Internal Medicine in the program based at Long Island Jewish 

Medical Center during which, in addition to rotations at LU itself, she worked at Queens 

General, an HHC hospital, and at LaGuardia Hospital which at the time was run by HIP. After 

her internship she continued her residency in Internal Medicine at Harlem Hospital and stayed 

at Harlem to pursue a Cardiology Fellowship, finishing in 1983, followed by a position in 

Nuclear Cardiology at St. Luke's Hospital. Dr. Dobsevage worked in a physician shortage area 

at the Harlem HIP Center. 

Dr. Dobsevage went into clinical practice at the Columbia University Health Center which cared 

for students, faculty, and staff until 1994. During those years she was the first physician for 

the HIV program in the health service and served as a cardiology consultant for my colleagues.  

From 1988 until 19911 Dr. Dobsevage worked at urgent care centers in Queens and Long Island 

operated by a group called First Med. These were high volume operations, especially in the 

winter, serving up to 150 patients per day with overlapping physician shifts.  

In 1991, Dr. Dobsevage   returned to college health, working at the Barnard College Health 

Center and at Columbia Health Service. In 1995 she took a job as a general internist with the 

Montefiore Medical Group working at an office in Riverdale and worked there from 1998 until 

2002 when the Center was closed. That is when the decision was made to go into private 

practice. 

Dr. Dobsevage has been a member of ACP since early in her career and advanced to Fellowship in 

2015. Since then, she has been increasingly involved in the Chapter Activities, including Lobby Days, 

Poster judging, and serving as Manhattan District President and now immediate past Councilor-at-Large 

for Bronx­ Manhattan.  

 
 


